
 
 
 

Dear Fourth Grader:  

Hello, I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself and welcome 

you to my fourth-grade class.  My name is Mrs. Niland, and I am thrilled that you 

will be joining my class this year!  I look forward to getting to know you on the first 

day of school, Tuesday, September 5, 2023! 

I would like to tell you a little about myself.  I live in the district with my 

husband and two sons.  My son Aidan is starting his sophomore year at the 

University of South Carolina and my son Lucas is starting his freshman year at West 

Chester University.  We plan to spend the summer swimming, traveling to Quebec, 

and enjoying outdoor activities.  I cannot wait to hear about your summer! 

I am a graduate of Rowan University and I hold a degree in Elementary 

Education withreeo

 



 
 

 
 
 
 


